
From:   JJ Johnston   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 20, 2014

Subject:   FCC file# 0010-EX-RR-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Requested FAA coordination has been attached to this application.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


